
MINUTES OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

LANE COUNTY MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT 

Adjourned Meeting 

July 2, 1980 

Pursuant to notice given June 23, 1980, an adjourned meeting of the 
board of directors of Lane County Mass Transit District was held at the 
City Hall in Eugene, Oregon on July 2, 1980, at 1:00 p.m. 

Present: 

Absent: 

Kenneth H . . Kohnen, President 
Daniel M. Herbert, Vice President 
Richard A. Booth, Secretary 
Phyllis Loobey, General Manager 
Paul Shinn, Recording Secretary 

Ted J. Langton, Treasurer 
Robert c. Loomis 
Glenn E. Randall 
Carolyn Roemer 

ADJOURNMENT: Due to lack of a quorum, Mr . Kohnen cancelled the 
meeting. 

The board members present and staff members Phyllis Loobey, Ken Powis , 
Tim Dallas, Ellen Bevington and Paul Shinn met with Charles Henry, City 
Manager , Jim Hanks, City Traffic Engineer, and members of the Eugene City 
Council to discuss the Downtown Transportation Study report. 

Secretary 


